[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Parents,
Over the next few weeks, first graders will be learning about simple machines.  Students will have a chance to create their own simple machines as a part of this unit!  We will be using classroom materials, but I am also asking that each student bring in a supply to help us complete our simple machines.  Thank you so much for your support with this project!

Please bring the following item: ___________________________________________
Will this item be returned to you ?    Yes ______  No_______
Sincerely,

